

THE SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION OF CALIFORNIA

388 Market Street, 11th Floor San Francisco, CA 94111

EDGAR S. CLARK
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

James S. Pugh Manager TELEPHONE
(415) 434-4900
(800) 334-0491
FAX
(415) 434-3716

July 12, 1996

BULLETIN #771

RE: STAMPING OFFICE DIRECTOR POSITION

I am pleased to announce that Deanna Zanoni has been appointed Director of the Stamping Office effective July 1, 1996. This new position was created as part of a reorganization of the Association to better reflect the current responsibilities and roles of the SLA. All Stamping Office departments and functions report to the Director, who, in turn, reports to the Executive Director.

Deanna Zanoni has been a part of the SLA for over 35 years and has been involved in the growth and changes of the SLA through this time. She has held numerous positions at the SLA, the most recent being Office Manager. Deanna comes to her new position not only with the knowledge and history of the SLA for past 35 years but with the capabilities and experience to perform all the various duties and functions of the Stamping Office Director position.

I hope you will all join me in congratulating Deanna on her new position and wish her the best of luck.

Best regards,

H. H. Haldeman

Chair, Executive Committee

HHH/cjf